SCCSFA November Update

10/31/10: The Junior Rifle program concludes from 1:00 - 3:00 PM. Contact: Charlie Sutton for next year's sign up and information. Courses will start in April. Juniors@sccsfa.org.

Trap Shooting continues on Sunday from 12:00 - 4:00 PM. Open to public. Contact: Steve Bunnell. shotgunsports@sccsfa.org.

11/2/10: Vote today! The following are rated "A" by the NRA:

PA - Toomey

DE - O'Donnell

DE - Urquhart

Support those that support us.

11/6/10: Utah concealed carry class in the clubhouse at 9:00 AM. Contact: Mark Garfinkel at ameritas@msn.com.

11/6/10: Cap & Ball Bowling Pin Match at 10:30 AM. Contact: Drew Greg simillus2@msn.com.

11/13/10: Brandywine Long Rifles from 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM. Contact: Drew Gregg.

11/30/10 Monthly meeting at 8:00 PM, open to all members and invited guests. Contact: Charlie Fountain. president@sccsfa.org.

Full details and information in the "What's New" blog on the web site, http://www.sccsfa.org/.

Plan ahead for December 2010:

Club elections will be held at the December meeting for the offices of: President, Vice-President, Treasurer, Secretary, Safety Officer, and 5 directors.

Come help run your club, some offices require additional information, please contact Charlie Fountain at president@sccsfa.org if you wish to be listed on the ballot or have a question.

If you do not want to receive any more newsletters from SCCSFA, please send an email asking to be removed from our lists to webmaster@sccsfa.org.